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QUESTION (TRANSCRIPT PAGE 12) 

The Hon. DAMIEN TUDEHOPE: That's fantastic. Will you just confine yourself, if you can, to answering the 

question which I—this is a serious matter, Treasurer. It is a very serious matter that I'm raising with you. When 

was the last time you received a text message from Mr Joye?  

The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY:  I would have received text messages from Mr Joye, I believe, when I became 

Treasurer. 

The Hon. DAMIEN TUDEHOPE:  Have you received any in the last fortnight?  

The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY:  I don't think so but I will take that on notice and come back to you. 

The Hon. DAMIEN TUDEHOPE:  Would you? Can you give us a ballpark figure of how often Mr Joye contacts 

you and corresponds with you? Just a ballpark figure. 

The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY:  To be fair, I'm happy to— 

 

ANSWER 

I have not received any text messages from Mr Christopher Joye regarding the NSW Generations Fund or the 

Debt Retirement Fund in the last fortnight. 

 

 

 


